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August 3, 2012
 
http://www.schwabfound.org/pdf/schwabfound/seoy/Global_Application_Form.docxYou have been nominated for the Schwab Foundation for Social Entrepreneurship award for Africa 2013. In order to accept this nomination, you must apply by submitting the form available here:  by October 31st, 2012 to the following email: global@schwabfound.org
 

We encourage you to visit the Schwab Foundation website to learn more about the criteria and benefits, and to see examples of past winners. The application is quite comprehensive, so we encourage you to look it over as soon as possible to best gauge the amount of time you would need to dedicate over the next two months to complete the application, if you choose to apply. We would ask that you complete and send them back to global@schwabfound.org by October 31st, 2012 to be considered. We regret that we will not be able to accept any applications beyond that date; unfortunately any application received afterwards will not be eligible. 
 

The Schwab Foundation and the World Economic Forum are looking for social entrepreneurs who are innovators implementing practical and sustainable solutions on the ground to address problems in a wide variety of areas, including – but not limited to – health, education, environment, financial inclusion and enterprise development. 
 
In terms of benefits, the winners of the competition will join the Schwab Foundation’s community of accomplished social entrepreneurs around the world – a community that shares knowledge and experience while exchanging best practices. The winners also have access to the meetings of the World Economic Forum and are provided with an unparalleled platform to engage and connect with government, corporate, intellectual and media leaders.  In addition, the Schwab Foundation seeks to help social entrepreneurs showcase their innovative, market-based social impact initiatives, thus, enhancing opportunities for business growth.  
 
Together with the World Economic Forum, the Schwab Foundation will recognise these leading social entrepreneurs in the next year at one of our regional events. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. If you chose to apply, we will be in touch regarding next steps after October 31, 2012. 
 
Regards,
Abigail Noble
 
Abigail Noble
Head, Latin America and Africa 
Schwab Foundation for Social Entrepreneurship l  World Economic Forum, Community of Social Entrepreneurs
 
Head, Impact Investing
World Economic Forum, Community of Investors
